Fast, Joyce

Subject:

FW: Email - Communication - Dale Gallant - Taxi License Rebate - File CK 307-4 (Thread:192852)

From: Web NoReply < web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 6:29 PM **To:** City Council < City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Dale Gallant - Taxi License Rebate - File CK 307-4

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Sunday, December 13, 2020 - 18:29

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Sunday, December 13, 2020

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Dale

Last Name Gallant

Phone Number (306)

Email

Address 33rd St W.

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code S7L

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject City Business License Rebate

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Will the City be giving taxi operators a City Business License credit for the months our taxi plates didn't work in 2020 due to the COVID -19 situation? I personally had 2 plates that didn't work for 5 months.

Most of us are back working now, even with the COVID cases rising, but our income is down 30-40 percent and we could definitely use a rebate from 2020 applied to our 2021 City Business Licenses.

Attachments

The results of this submission may be viewed at: